December 2, 2013

Dear Parents,

This week is our final week in our “Giants” unit.  We will focus on make-believe giants.  We will read “Jack and the Beanstalk.”  We will focus on large and small.  We will recognize the letter Gg and our names.  We will also write and spell our names.  Ask about our gigantic beanstalk we created in class today.

We are looking forward to our trip to Portsmouth Museum on Friday, December 6, 2013.  We plan to leave school no later than 8:15 AM.  If your child is not going, please be reminded that she/he must remain at home on this day.  Remember to pack a bagged lunch and a drink.  Your child will need to eat breakfast at home on this day.  Please bring your child to school with you on the morning of the trip.  Upon returning, your child may leave with you.  Please sign out in the office.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

